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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors (the ‘‘Directors’’) of Ngai Shun Holdings Limited (the

‘‘Company’’) hereby announces that the Company’s principal place of business in Hong Kong

will be changed to Units 1303–4, 13/F., AIA Financial Centre, 712 Prince Edward Road East,

San Po Kong, Kowloon, Hong Kong with effect from 1 January 2015.

By order of the Board

Ngai Shun Holdings Limited

Wong Sai Chung

Chairman

Hong Kong, 23 December 2014

As at the date of this announcement, the Company has (i) three executive Directors, namely Mr.

Wong Sai Chung, Mr. Lam Wing Sum and Mr. Tao Chi Keung; (ii) one non-executive Director,

namely Mr. Wong Sai Yee; and (iii) three independent non-executive Directors, namely Mr.

Tam Tak Kei, Raymond, Mr. Pai Hao and Mr. Chiu Sai Chuen Nicholas.


